
 

 

May was a busy yet rewarding month in school. We started with our 

Ofsted inspection and we cannot wait to share the report with you 

soon! We celebrated Walk to School Week, enjoyed our P4C week 

based around "Aaaarghhh Spider!", danced the evening away at the 

summer disco and raised money for a charity close to two of our 

pupils—the Make-A-Wish Foundation. The Year 4 children 

demonstrated their resilience, courage, and determination during 

their residential trip to Condover Hall—this was a particular highlight 

for me! 

We hope you had a wonderful half-term break and spent lots of time 

with your families, ready to begin the final half term!    

                                 Mrs. Austin 

Coming up in June… 

We are looking forward to: 

*Sports Day 

*Sponsored Spelling event 

*Language Festival (Y3 and 

Y4) 

*Sporting competition 

events 

*Some sunshine!!! (we 

hope) 



 

 

3rd June – School reopens to staff and 

children for the final half of the summer term. 

3rd June – Y4 MTC two-week window opens 

5th June– Little Mermaid production rehearsals 

begin at OHMS 

10th June – KS1 Phonics Screening Check 

17th June – Sponsored Spelling event 

18th June – Y3 and Y4 – Language Festival at 

TAHS 

21st June –  Reception Class Assembly 

25th June – Sports Day (Reserve: 27th June) 

28th June – Reception trip to Stafford Castle 

28th June – Year 1 Class Assembly  

(See class dojo calendars and posts for more 

details on all of the above) 

Summer Term Clubs: 

Tuesday: Summer Sports with Mr. Taylor (All) 

Wednesday: Gardening with Mrs. Austin (All) 

Thursday: Cricket with Mr Tolley (Y2,Y3,Y4) 


